
Daffodil International University 

Department of EEE 
Faculty of Engineering 

Notice for Short Semester Class  

 

The students of the Department of EEE 

are hereby notified that the classes for 

the Short Semester will commence on 

30th June 2024. 

Students are advised to communicate 

with their assigned course teachers 

circulated on online and Hard copy 

Notice board within today and collect 

their class routines immediately. 

 


